
Summer Term Newsletter 

It’s hard to believe how quickly this school year has flown by.  We have had a very busy                    

 and action  packed  year to date with lots more to follow in the last few months. 

              Dates for your       

Diary 

 
 

17th May  Girls GAA final @ Celtic Park 
 

24th May Boys GAA final @ Celtic Park 
 

20th –24th May  Assessments 
 
 

18th May Post Primary placements.   
 

20th May P1 Induction Meeting 
 

22nd May Nursery Induction 
 

27th May Bank Holiday 
 

10th June  Forest School Week 
 

17th June to 21st June 
        Health & Fitness Week 
 

26th June P7 Leavers Assembly @ 10am 
                   Nursery finish 
 
28th June School finishes @ 12 noon. 

MAY ASSESSMENTS 

In the month of May children will be completing their assessments in class .Good 

attendance and punctuality is vital so that they do not miss an important test. 

School Trips 

Nursery -    Culdaff Beach                         Wednesday,12th June          

Primary 1 -  Wain’s World                           Tuesday 18th June     

Primary 2 - Gortin Glen                                Monday 24th June            

Primary 3 -  Sperrin Fun Farm                     Tuesday 28th May 

Primary 4 -  Sperrin Fun Farm                     Monday 20th May 

Primary 5 - Belfast Zoo                        Monday 24th June 

Primary 6 - Doagh Island                        Thursday 13th June 

Primary 7– Carrowmena                        Thursday 6th & Friday 7th June 

Little Acorns -  Brooke Hall                         Thursday 13th June 

Mighty Oaks -  Brooke  Hall                         Thursday 13th June    

Unfortunately due to the prices of buses this year our school trips for children will 
increase in price.  Our PTA have kindly offered to subsidise £5 per child for the 
bus. 

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone for purchasing books 

at our Book Fair.  Total amount spent on 

books was £1780.00 which earns our school 

£1000.00 to spend on books.  We have   

invested this money on new sets of books             

 for P5, P6 and P7. 

USEFUL NUMBERS 

CHILDLINE                     0800 1111 

PARENTING NI                    0808 801 0722                       
ACTION FOR CHILDREN    02871 342286 /  

       02882 259495 

LOCAL HUBS                       02871 358787  /                      
                    02871 373870 

24 HR DOMESTIC AND SEXUAL VIOLENCE               

HELPLINE                      0808 802 1414 

How and when will I find out the outcome of my child’s  Post Primary 

application?  

You can log in to the online Post-Primary Application to view the outcome of your 

child’s application on 18th May 2024. For any parent who applied using a paper 

application form, a letter will be issued via first class post on Friday 17th May 

2024.. Post-Primary Schools may also write to parents to advise a place is being 

offered and provide a welcome pack  

Health ,Fitness, Well-Being & Sport 

17th—21st June 

Again, this year we will be offering our children a fun filled week of 
sport, activities and well-being. 

Please ensure that your child has sun cream, sun 
hat and water with them if the weather is good. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the weather improves, can you 

please ensure that your child has      

suncream, sun hat and water with them 

at school and when going on school 

trips.   


